We Support Flex-N-Gate Workers!

As members of the Champaign-Urbana community, we support the efforts of workers at Flex-N-Gate’s Guardian West plant in Urbana, Illinois - and all Flex-N-Gate workers around the country to form a union, free from intimidation or harassment. 

The right to form a union has been recognized around the world as a fundamental human right, and is protected by federal law. In addition, many religious traditions recognize our obligation to pay workers fair wages, maintain safe working conditions, and respect their rights to join unions. Unions play a critical role in ensuring that workers have real economic opportunity, a safe workplace, and a voice on the job. The efforts of countless workers to form unions transformed our country, giving rise to a strong middle class and establishing legal protections that benefit all working people.

Now, with income inequality continuing to rise, and more and more families struggling just to make ends meet, workers need a voice on the job more than ever. We urge Flex-N-Gate Corporation to respect the rights of workers to choose to form a union, and to obey the laws intended to protect workers from unfair treatment and dangerous working conditions.  We are hopeful that Flex-N-Gate will respect workers’ rights and become a strong force for creating the good, stable jobs that our community so badly needs.

In Solidarity,

_____________________________________    ______________________________________
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